
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
WILLOWBROOK WATER SYSTEM 

BOIL WATER NOTICE IS RESCINDED 
 
RDOS Public Works staff are pleased to advise that the Interior Health Authority (IHA) has 
agreed to allow RDOS to rescind the Boil Water Notice effective immediately.  
 
Excerpt from IHA Rescind Letter 
“The treatment by chlorination has been approved based on providing 4-log inactivation of 
viruses meeting the criteria outline below.  Therefore the BWN may be rescinded 
contingent on: 

a. A peak flow rate of 19 L/s; 
b. A minimum chlorine residual of 1.0 mg/L at the end of contact time; and 
c. A minimum CT of 8.0 mg/L-min” 
 

Our goal as your water purveyor is to meet these requirements as long as operationally 
possible through monitoring and sampling. 
 
Please give us a call with any questions at 250-490-4131 or 250-490-4106 for any water 
quality issues.  
 
 
For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141 
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